
 

 

 

DATE 
 
 

 

 

Is your child starting school in September 

2024? 

 

We would like to welcome any prospective families to 

join us for one of our open mornings and to come and 

find out more about our school.  

Parents and Carers will be able to take a tour of the 

school, meet the teachers and visit classrooms while 

having the opportunity to ask any questions and see if 

St Paul’s Infant school would be the right place for 

your child’s education.  

If you would like to attend one of our open mornings 

then please contact the school office to book an 

appointment on 01622 753322. 

 

Everybody Achieving, Believing, Succeeding, 

Together! 

 

 

 

Open Mornings  

-------------------------- 

Tuesday 21st  

November 2023 

----------------------------- 

Wednesday 22nd 

November 2023 

------------------------------ 

From 9.30am 
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